
 
 

 
 

 
Science Fair Judges Needed 

 
 
Saint Mary School in Shrewsbury will hold our 2019 Science Fair for students in 
Grades 5 - 8 on Tuesday, April 23, 2019.     
 
We are currently looking for Judges for the Science Fair.  We welcome individuals 
with the following background:  Science, Engineering, Medicine, Education, 
STEM Fields, and fans of all things Science!  The time commitment is minimal, 
from 8:00 AM – Noon.  Judges will be given instructions and training on how to 
review the students’ presentations. 
 
If you would like to serve as a Judge, please REGISTER online at the Saint Mary 
School website: 
 
https://tinyurl.com/stmsciencefair2019 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Muzzy, Advancement Director 
at:  stephanie.muzzy@stmarysparish.org 


